

Strasbourg, 28 October 2019

Dear President,

Thank you very much for your letter of 11 October inviting me to the European Cultural Heritage Summit 2019 which will take place on 29-30 October in Paris.

Unfortunately, I will be unable to participate due to prior commitments on those dates, and at this busy time of year it has not been possible to designate a Council of Europe representative.

I will follow closely the conclusions of the Summit with a view to our continued co-operation in the field of Cultural Heritage. The Council of Europe is committed to developing the responsibility of heritage underlying the relevance of human rights and democracy in line with the European Cultural Convention.

I wish you a successful event.

Yours sincerely,

Marija Pejčinović Burić

Prof. Dr. Hermann Parzinger Executive President Europa Nostra International Secretariat Lange Voorhout 35 NL-2514 EC Den Haag

F - 67075 Strasbourg Cedex France Tel. + 33 (0) 3 88 41 20 51 + 33 (0) 3 88 41 20 00

Fax: + 33 (0) 3 88 41 27 99 + 33 (0) 3 88 41 27 40